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Dear Parents and Carers,  
Happy New Year and welcome back to the Spring term. I hope you all had a restful break and enjoyed spending time with 
your families. 
 
It has certainly been a chilly start to the new year! With all the talk of snow at the moment, I thought it would be helpful to 
remind everyone of our procedures, in the event of heavy snow. Please see details below. 
 
Our staff led club offer will be shared with you all next week. These clubs are very popular and we ask, if your child 
attended a staff led club last term, you do not initially sign up for a staff led club this term. If the clubs do not fill up, we will 
open them up to everyone again. 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Heavy Snowfall 
 
The School will endeavor to open and remain open in the event of 
extreme weather e.g. snowfall.  The School will only close in the 
event of very severe weather and exceptional circumstances, 
having considered the health and safety of all site users.  A 
decision on closure will be made overnight however if this is not 
possible, a firm decision will be taken in the morning as early as 
possible.  
We will endeavor to inform Parents and Carers via ParentMail, a 
message will be put on the Home Page of the School’s website 
and social media platforms.  This information will be updated 
whenever further information is available. 
 

 
 

 

Key Dates 
24/01 FOBSA Party Night 
10/02 Parents’ Eve 5.30 - 7.30pm 
12/02 Parents’ Eve 3.30 – 5.30pm 
14/02 Last day of term (normal pick up times) 

17/02 – 21/02 Half term 
24/02 Children return to school 
06/03 World Book Day (further info to follow) 

04/04 Last day of term (normal pick up) 
22/04 Inset Day – School closed to children 
23/04 School re-opens to children 
 
Full term dates can be found here 
 

 
 

Reception and Year 3 Admissions 
A final, polite reminder that the deadline for applications for our new Reception intake and our current Year 2 children to 
join Year 3 is Monday, 15th January. Please ensure you have applied for your child’s place by then. 
Further information can be found here: https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/admissions/primary-
junior-and-infant/apply 
 
 

Thank you  
On behalf of the whole school team I would like to extend a very sincere ‘thank you’ for the kind words, cards and generous 
gifts staff received before the Christmas break. We truly appreciate the thought that goes into every gift, be that a 
handmade card or picture or that special box of chocolates, thank you! 
 

School lunch Menu 
Just a reminder, the children’s lunch menus can be 
found on our school website here. Whilst our 
lovely catering team endeavour to stick to the 
menus, as published, there are occasions when 
supply issues mean days have to swap around and 
some food items have to be substituted. For your 
information, the Autumn/Winter menus continue 
until the start of the summer term. 

FOBSA Party Night 
 
FOBSA will be holding their first event of 2025, Party Night on 24th 
January. I have attached a letter from FOBSA with full details on 
how to book tickets and how to sign up to volunteer on the night. 
All support is very much appreciated. 
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